
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE  
 

Regional symposium on Financial Stability 

 

Rabat, December 12, 2017 

Bank Al-Maghrib organizes a regional symposium on Financial Stability on December 12, 

2017 in Rabat, in coordination with the Finance Ministry’s Treasury and External Finance 

Department, the Supervisory Authority of Insurance and Social Welfare and the 

Moroccan Capital Market Authority. 

The event will be attended by international experts from the Financial Stability Board, the 

World Bank and the International Association of Insurance Supervisors. More than 160 

senior officials from African central banks and financial authorities as well as Moroccan 

financial sector associations will also take part in this event. 

The symposium will focus on the latest developments in the Financial Stability Board 

activities. It will also present Moroccan and foreign experiences with regard to the 

institutional, legal and coordination frameworks governing macroprudential supervision 

and financial stability. 

Participants will also discuss the management of risks arising from the development of 

pan-African financial institutions and issues relating to cyber-resilience. 
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